
                                                                          MINUTES 

The Zoning Board met on November 11, 2021 at 7 pm to consider the application of Chad Mills 

continued from October 14, 2021 hearing.  Present were Sue Jonas, Judi Miller, Scot Heath, Cindy St. 

Jean, and Silas Little.  

Neither Mr. Mills nor a representative from Fieldstone appeared.  A letter from NRCS had been sent 

earlier by email and distributed to Board. 

The Board continued the matter until December 9, 2021 at 7 pm in order that the applicant and/or their 

representative can attend. 

Submitted 

Silas Little 

15 November 2021 


